
In Attendance: 
-​ Tze, Stephanie, Evelyn 

 
Officer Elections: 
 
The CVPO board needs officers in order to continue. Due to the lack of volunteers, last year’s 
board will continue to serve as the board this year. 

-​ Tze continues as President 
-​ Stephanie continue as VP 
-​ Erica continue as Treasurer 
-​ Evelyn continue as Secretary 

 
Next Planned Events: 
 

-​ Plan for the next parent meeting on the first Tuesday of October 
-​ Schedule a morning coffee for parents and the principal/counselor. We can host and 

facilitate it. 
-​ Conferences on OCT 24-25 (full days). Provide food for teachers and staff. 

 
Addressing Concerns: 
 

-​ In order to increase fundraising, we will involve parents and ask them for ideas. If one of 
these parents feels comfortable using social media, we will ask them to volunteer to get 
the word out on CVPO fundraising events 

-​ We will also be looking for parent volunteers willing to advocate for students and 
teachers at the school board level by going to meetings and open discussions. 

-​ We need to address bus communication between the bus company, the school, and 
parents. 

-​ On the business side. Be aware of the fiscal year and filing dates for the CVPO. 
Document are located in the Admin folder for revision 

 
 
 
These minutes were approved by the CVPO at the meeting date below. 

 
CVPO Secretary / Date 
 

 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ _Evelyn Pryor /10/23/2024  
 
 


